From:

To: PARKS, RECRFATION & OPEN SPACE
Subject: Opposition to tree removals
Date: Thursday, May 12, 2022 4:46:56 PM

'Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Albany. Think before you
click!

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for volunteering your time to enhance our awesome city. One thing I love about
our neighborhoods in the established trees with large canopies. If a tree is not sick or harming
the sidewalk, we should preserve it for the community. Additionally, more than once I've
been shocked to see a large tree seemingly disappear overnight. Please improve the
notification process so the community can be involved in these important and irreversible

decisions.






